
 

 
 

 

04
th

  January, 2025 

 

To,  

BSE Limited,  

Listing Department, P.J. Towers, Dalal 

Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code: 532694 

To, 

National Stock exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 

Mumbai – 400 051 

Symbol: ASMS 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification Letter for clerical and typographical error in the prior intimation of 

Board Meeting scheduling on 08.01.2025 under Regulation 29 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  

 

This is in reference to our earlier intimation submitted on 2nd January 2025, regarding the 

scheduling of the Board Meeting on Wednesday, 8th January 2025, as per Regulation 29 of 

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

We would like to bring to your attention that a clerical error was inadvertently made in the 

previous intimation where the name of the party was mentioned as "TPW Global" instead of 

the correct name, "PTW Global." 

 

We wish to clarify that this was an unintentional typographical error and not a deliberate 

mistake. We kindly request you to accept this clarification and update your records 

accordingly. 

 

  

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Bartronics India limited 

 

 

Diksha Omer 

Company Secretary & Compliance officer 

M.no. A64120 
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